
MANDATORY 6th Grade Vaccination Requirements 

Students entering 6th grade for fall enrollment are required to be vaccinated with one 

dose of Tetanus, Diphtheria, and Pertussis vaccine, also known as Tdap and one dose 

of meningococcal vaccine, also known as MCV4.  Both of these vaccines should be 

received on or after the 11th birthday.  This requirement will be deferred for students 

that have not yet reached their 11th birthday.  On the 11th birthday, proof of 

vaccination must be submitted within 45 days.  Please visit with your physician or your 

local community health nurse to set up these vaccinations for your child. 

PARENTS: PLEASE NOTE IMMUNIZATIONS ARE REQUIRED BY THE FIRST DAY OF FALL 

ENROLLMENT (UNLESS THE STUDENT HAS NOT YET TURNED 11 YEARS OF AGE) 

2023-2024 School Year 

Dear Parent/Guardian:   

Upon completion of these REQUIRED IMMUNIZATIONS, please 

notify the school so we can obtain the record from the SDIIS site 

with your permission.  

 

Please complete and return the attached SDIIS Access sheet as soon 

as possible.  Due to HIPAA regulations, this form must be on file so 

your child’s immunization record can be accessed for verification.    

 

When the immunizations have been completed, please notify the 

school office at 605-286-3291 x114 or email 

julie.mudder@k12.sd.us to notify when the requirements have been 

met.     
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